
 

 

8th March 2024 

 

Y7-Y10 Spring Term Assessment Week 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Spring Term assessments for students in Year 7 to Year 10 take place from Monday 

18th March to Friday 22nd March 2024. 

We are aware this assessment week falls within Ramadan and therefore appreciate that 

some students may be fasting during this period. Whilst we fully support students who 

may wish to do so, please be aware that students will still be expected to participate in all 

aspects of school life. Over the coming weeks your child will be involved in preparing for 

and sitting their Spring Term assessments and will be expected to participate in all lessons 

and assessments. This includes practical based subjects such as PE and the performing & 

creative arts. Staff will, of course, be sensitive to your child finding certain tasks more 

difficult but all students must still actively take part. 

Further information about which subjects your child will sit an assessment in and the 

content of these assessments are provided in the attached parent guides for each year 

group. 

Following the assessments, parents will receive a full Spring Term report shortly after the 

Eater holiday. 

If you have any further questions about the Spring Term Assessment Week, please 

contact me directly at r.dunning@kaa.org.uk. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Ross Dunning 

Assistant Principal - Data & Assessment 
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